
The Faculty of Medicine is recruiting new faculty members
The Faculty of Medicine is recruiting new faculty members in all areas of biomedical
science.
New faculty members will receive generous startup packages and will join a dynamic,
highly interactive academic environment.

The Faculty is situated at the Bat-Galim Campus in the proximity of Rambam Medical
Campus which facilitates close collaborations with clinical departments
The broader Technion environment offers rich opportunities for collaborations in all
areas of engineering, biotechnology and quantitative science. 

We accept applications throughout the year

Interested applicants who wish to be considered for this position, please contact the Dean
of the faculty and send your CV and a 2 pages statement of future research plans to:

Prof. Aronheim Ami (Dean)
Dean-md@technion.ac.il and deanmedicine@technion.ac.il
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